
 
 

C-SPAN Statement on the Passing of Ralph Roberts 
 
(June 19, 2015)   Statement from C-SPAN Executive Chairman Brian Lamb on the passing of Comcast founder 
Ralph Roberts: 
 

Ralph Roberts is a great American success story. We have many fond memories of Ralph and greatly 

appreciate his company’s support for C-SPAN and Ralph’s overall commitment to civic involvement 

and public service. 

 
Here is C-SPAN video of Mr. Roberts in 2003 receiving the National Academy of Television of Arts and Sciences 
Trustees' Award http://www.c-span.org/video/?176914-1/television-academy-trustees-awards-dinner 
 
Here is C-SPAN video of Mr. Roberts testifying in 2002 in the Senate on the proposed merger between ATT 
Broadband and Comcast Cable http://www.c-span.org/video/?169723-1/cable-competition 
 

 
 
Contact:  
Peter Kiley 
Vice President, C-SPAN Networks 
202/626-4874  
PKiley@C-SPAN.org 
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